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 Monday 30th June, 2025 
 

 

Year 2 Graduation! 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The end of the academic year is rapidly approaching; this will also be the end of the journey 
through Key Stage 1 for our Year 2 children. To mark this special milestone, we will be 
holding a graduation ceremony on the 15th of July at 9:10am. Children should be dropped off 
as normal and then parents can head to the front office to sign in – just as you would for 
Celebration Assembly. It would be lovely to have as many parents attend as possible. Each 
child will take their turn to collect a graduation certificate, and the class will also perform a 
song. There will be a chance at the end for you to take photos of your child. We envisage 
that this will last around 30 minutes in total. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mr. Bull 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 


